## RECOMMENDATION

TO:

THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE

FROM:

THE GOVERNMENT OPERATIONS COMMITTEE

The Government Operations Committee at their meeting on <u>Tuesday</u>, <u>July 11, 2017</u>
recommended <u>APPROVAL</u> of A Traffic Study for Station Blvd. generally between New
York Street and Liberty Street. Ward 10, Alderman Lofchie. (<u>Amended to include</u>
pavement markings, signage and tree trimming as discussed per direction of the Traffic
Engineer.)

VOTE: 3-0

Submitted By Alderman Scheketa Hart-Burns, Chairman

Alderman Rick Mervine

Alderman Judd Lofchie

Alderman Carl Franco, Alternate